C2.16A

African Horizon Insurance Company Ltd.

A.H. 108

IN REPLY PLEASE QUOTE REF.



TELEGRAMS: "RIZON"

CHANGE OF ADDRESS

Kindly note our new address as from 1st December, 1958:

Standard House.
Lower Collingwood Road,
OBSERVATORY, Cape.

P.O. Boxes: 1280, Cape Town. 35, Observatory, Cape.

Telephone numbers remain unchanged.

9th November, 1959.

Dear Professor.

Prof. Z.K. Matthews,

P.O. FORT HARE. C.P.

University College of Fort Hare,

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of the 6th instant, and note contents.

Subsequent to my writing to you on the 30th ultimo, Senator Rubin communicated with me in response to a letter which you had written to him, but your letter to him was apparently delayed, and he received it only after I had written to you.

I note that you will not be free from Fort Hare before the 31st December, 1959, and that you obviously would like to consider your position in detail.

It is difficult to discuss these matters by correspondence, and wonder whether there is any possibility of your visiting Cape Town in the near future. On the other hand, our Manager, Mr. Binedell, may be visiting our Branches towards the end of this month, and we may be able to arrange for him to call on you.

In the meantime however, I should appreciate having from you your suggestions as to the best areas where we could open Branches to write non-collecting business.

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

M.B. KOSSEW.